
All advocates of universal health care are excited by the start of activity by the Task 
Force. We are all grateful to you all for your willingness to take up this important work. 
We know it will be difficult given the twin problems of a condensed schedule and the 
financial challenges facing Oregon in the wake of the pandemic. Still, having well 
considered recommendations in hand for when the time is right to move Oregon to 
universal health care would be extremely valuable. 
 
Regards, 
 
Marc Betz 
Mid-Valley Health Care Advocates 
 


